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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – February 10
th

 2020 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelean 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Chairperson extended a warm welcome to all members of the Board, 4 new members and 4 

returning members.  

 

The Governance Manual for Primary Schools 2019-2023 was presented to each member and the 

Chairperson gave an overview of the role of the Board of Management.   

 

Declaration of membership signed by all Board members. 

 

Recording secretary appointed. 

 

Treasurer appointed. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principals report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight report presented. 

 

mailto:toonaghschool@gmail.com


www.toonaghns.com       Twitter: @toonaghns  
 

 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board: 

 

- Supervision Procedures 

-  Induction of Newly Qualified Teachers 

- Anti-Bullying 

-  Child Safeguarding and Risk Assessment 

 

All school policies are available at the school on request. The updated Child Safeguarding and Risk 

Assessment policy is also available for parents on our website.  

School Self Evaluation Document and History Curriculum Plan are currently under review and being 

readied for ratification. These will be presented to the Board for ratification in due course.  

 

The Board commends the staff for organising a very nice Grandparents’ Day mass and celebration.  

 

The Board express their thanks and appreciation to the Parents’ Association for all their valuable 

help and support in school activity and fundraisers and express thanks to all our parents for 

supporting these events. The recent clothes collection fundraiser was a great success and has helped 

to fund the excellent reading programme Literacy Lift Off in the school. A reminder that they will 

continue with fundraising projects for which support is earnestly requested. 

 

The Board of Management will attend a training evening for new Boards of Management in the Inn 

at Dromoland on Wednesday 12 February at 7pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


